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Utility Bill Direct Withdraw  

 
The Village of Covington continues to offer direct withdraw from customer accounts 
for payment of their monthly utility bill. We currently have approximately 120 
customers utilizing this service. If you are interested in signing up for this service, 
the form can be downloaded from the village website or you can stop by the 
government center and Mary will be happy to assist you.   
 
 

Emailing of Utility Bills   
 
Each month the Village of Covington emails many of our customers a copy of their 
monthly utility bill. If you would like to have your utility bill emailed to you please 
contact Mary at the Government Center and she will be happy to set this service up 
for you. Emailed utility bills are provided to our customers at no cost. If you are 
currently a utility customer that receives both a paper copy in the mail and an 
emailed copy we would be happy to change your account to an email only delivery.  
 

 

Recycling Toters are Available to Village Residents 
 
Utilizing the savings realized through reduced labor costs, we have 
purchased additional yellow lid recycling toters. These recycling toters are 
available to village residents at no additional cost. Residents that would like  
to have a recycling toter in place of the small recycling tub should contact 
the Government Center and one will be deliver to you.  
 
As always, we encourage any input you may have. Please feel free to 
contact our office at 937-473-3420. 
 
 
 
 
 

Sidewalk Maintenance Program 
 

The 2016 sidewalk program has been completed. Sidewalks to be replaced 
under the 2017 sidewalk maintenance program will soon be identified and 
notification letters will be sent out to affected property owners. We would like to 
thank village residents for the support that you have given us while completing 
this year’s sidewalk maintenance project and look forward to another successful 
year in 2017.    
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